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Dear ENERGY STAR Residential New Construction EEPS partner, 

Our records indicate that your organization has yet to complete complete the annual EEPS update required to maintain active partnership 

status with EPA's ENERGY STAR Residential New Construction program. 

If you have a residential energy efficiency program that incorporates ENERGY STAR residential new construction, please be 
sure to complete the update no later than this Friday, March 11, 2022 at www.surveymonkey.com/r/2022sponsorupdate. Failure 
to complete the update by this extended deadline will initiate the process for inactivation of your status as a sponsor (“Home EEPS”) of 
the ENERGY STAR Residential New Construction program. 

2022 EEPS Update

If you do not have a relevant program, please reply to this email with a brief update rather than being non-responsive. 

Best regards, 
The ENERGY STAR Residential New Construction team
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